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PRESS RELEASE 
No: 068/2025 
 

     Scholarship Offers from the Kingdom of Morocco 

 
The Ministry of Foreign Affairs is pleased to announce a scholarship offer extended by the Embassy of the Kingdom 

of Morocco to the Government of Saint Kitts and Nevis for the 2025/2026 academic year. 

 

Through this generous initiative, twenty (20) scholarships are being made available to nationals of Saint Kitts and 

Nevis to pursue studies in Morocco. Successful applicants will be required to complete French language training at 

the International Center of Languages in Rabat, Morocco prior to commencing their degree programmes. 

 

Individuals interested in undergraduate studies must be between 19 and 23 years old and must possess either a high 

school diploma issued in 2023, 2024 or 2025, or a CAPE/Associate Degree issued in 2024 or 2025. 

 

All applicants must submit certified copies of their CSEC diploma, CAPE or Associate Degree transcripts, birth 

certificate, nationality certificate (if applicable), passport, national ID, recent criminal record, application form and a 

medical certificate confirming that they do not have tuberculosis or any other contagious disease, and that they are 

mentally and physically fit to pursue their studies.  

 

For postgraduate studies, applicants must submit all required documents as well as a copy of their Bachelor’s Degree 

and transcript. Doctoral candidates must also provide a copy of the dissertation or thesis submitted for their Master’s 

degree. 

 

Information on available institutions and courses can be accessed at www.amci.ma/publications. 

 

The application form can be downloaded at https://shorturl.at/IRlCN. 

 

All documents must be submitted to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs no later than 3rd July 2025. 

 

The Ministry encourages all eligible and interested persons to take full advantage of this prestigious opportunity to 

pursue higher education in Morocco. For further information, please contact the Ministry of Foreign Affairs. 
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